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PACHHUNGA UNIVERSITY COLLEGE HOSTEL 

 

REPORT ON FRESHER’S SOCIAL 2023 

 

 

29th July & 18th August 2023 

 

Fresher’s Social for Hostel 2022 (Odd) batch was organised separately for Girls and Boys Hostel 

on 29th July 2023 at 3:00 P.M. and 18th August 2023 at 7:00 P.M. respectively. 

2023 Fresher’s Social for Girls Hostel was organized at the College Seminar Hall on 29th July 

2023. The program was anchored by Ms. Lalthanzami & Ms. Esther Lalmuanawmi, V Semester 

boarders. Ms. C.Lalmalsawmi, V Semester boarder read the Bible and offered a prayer at the beginning 

of the program. Dr. Lalchhuanawmi, Warden, PUC Girls Hostel delivered welcome address followed by  

Duet from Ms. Lalsiamthari & Ms. J.Vanlalhmingchungnungi, III Semester boarders. Mr. 

H.S.Lalsangpuia, Vice Principal grace the programme with interesting and motivating words. Recitation 

was listened from Ms. Yerabelli Deepdeepya Reddy, III Semester followed by Special Item from III 

Semester boarders. Ms. Lalpekhlui had a short speech on behalf of I Semester boarders. Ms. Zodingpuii 

V Semester enlightened us with her beautiful song. Dr. Lalmuanpuia Vanchhawng, Secretary, Hostel & 

Anti-Ragging Committee delivered a short speech. III & V Semester boarders entertained the audience 

with a lovely dance. After vote of thanks from Ms. Esther Vanlalremruati, Monitress, the programme 

was ended with a prayer. After the programme, a special dinner was served for all the attendee. 
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In the evening of 18th August 2023 Fresher’s Social for Boys Hostel was organized at the 

Seminar Hall. Mr. Lalpekhlua Laizo and Mr. Lalrammuanpuia, V Semester Boarders hosted the 

programme. The programme started with Bible Reading and prayer from Mr. C. Lalnunthara, III 

Semester. Dr. Lalmuanpui Vanchhawng, Boys Hostel Warden delivered a short speech followed by a 

beautiful song from Mr. Amos Biakhnemsanga, I Semester boarder. Dr. H. Laldinmawia, Member, 

Hostel & Anti-Ragging Committee delivered a wonderful speech. Slide Show presentation from III 

Semester boarders enlightened us which is followed by a short speech from Dr. Lalchhuanmawii, Girls 

Hostel Warden. Mr. Zothantluanga, the outgoing Vice President of PUC Student Union and Mr. 

Vanlalnghenga, previous monitor of the Hostel also delivered a motivational speech. Short speech was 

listened from Mr. Remiel Liandingpuia, I Semester boarder on behalf of Freshers. After listening Solo 

from Mr. Vanlalthazama, V Semester boarder, Mr. Immanuel Lalrongura, Monitor, delivered a short 

speech. With vote of thanks from Mr. Lalhruaitluanga Khiangte, Assistant Monitor the function ended 

by saying the Lord’s Prayer. Special refreshment was served for all the attendee after the programme. 
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(Dr. LALMUANPUIA VANCHHAWNG) 

Warden, 

Boys Hostel, 

Pachhunga University College. 


